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February 12, 2015 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Walter Kidde Portable Equipment Inc. ("Kidde") in conjunction with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety 
Commission (CPSC) announced a voluntary recall to replace certain Kidde black plastic Zytel® nylon 
valve disposable fire extinguishers. To view the release, please visit http://www.cpsc.gov/en/Recalls. 

This replacement program was initiated because, in a small number of cases, certain disposable fire 
extinguishers may not fully discharge as designed when the lever is pressed and released multiple times. 
The cause is an out-of-specification valve component. 

This recall involves Kidde ABC and BC-rated fire extinguishers manufactured between July 23, 2013 and 
0 t 15 2014 d Id b tw A t 2013 d N b 201 M d I f II c. 

' 
an so e een ugus an ovem er 4. o es are as 0 ows: 

46-0066-06 FA110G FX210 M110G 

46-0092 FA5 FX210R M110GM 

AUTO FX11 FA58 FX210W M5 

AUTO FX511 FC10 FX340GW M5C 

BC5GD FC110 FX340SC M5G 

E10 FC5 FX340SCGW M5GM 

E10H FH/RESSP FX511 MARINER 10 

E110 FS10 FX511 MARINER 110 

E5 FS110 H110G MARINER 5 

ELITE 10 FS5 HSG MARINERSG 

ELITE 10 HOME FULL HOME 110 KFH MG10GM 

FA10G FX10 M10G RESSP 

FA10T FX10BC M10GM XLSMR 

FA110 FX10K M110 FASG 

You can find the model number and serial number on the unit's label. The date code is part of an ink jet 
10-digit number stamped on the cylinder near the bottom. To determine the date code, look at digits 5-9. 
They convey the date and year of manufacture. 
For example: Date code is 0101273145. You look at digits 27314, which signify it was manufactured on 
the 273rd day of 2014, or September 30, 2014. This unit would be affected. 
We are looking for units with these five digits in the date code: 
2013: XXXX20413X through XXXX36513X 
2014: XXXX00114X throughXXXX28814X 

This letter is to inform you that some of the FX units you purchased may be affected by this recall. To 
determine if you have an affected unit, please visit the CPSC website listed above or contact Kidde at 
1-855-283-7991 or www.Kidde.com to determine whether your extinguishers are affected. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Rovenstine 
Vice President, Sales and Marketing, Kidde 


